
       

 

Principal’s Message 

It is hard to believe that we are heading into the final month of this school year.  Once again, I am so proud of the students 
of Earl Marriott and the dedication they show to their on-line studies and to their school community.  I hope that those of 
you who need the support with on-line learning have set appointments with your teachers to come in and receive face-to-
face help.   Attached to this newsletter is the bell schedule for 2020/21, District Calendar and our fee schedule for next 
year.  All events are tentative as we plan for a different start to the school year in September.  The year-long calendar 
will be available in June, so that families can plan for non-instructional days and holidays throughout the year.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students in all grades will be in full session until Friday, June 19th, both on-line and in scheduled face-to-face instructional 
support blocks.   The week of June 22nd – 26th  is scheduled for Completion Days and final tasks.  All Provincial Assessments 
have been cancelled for the end of this year.  Our final report card will be published on Thursday, June 25th. 

Students can schedule face-to-face classes through emsstudentappointments.net. 

Please check out more information on our web story. 
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One of our biggest highlight this month was the Virtual Commencement Ceremony on May 27th.  Over 380 students crossed the 
stage at Peace Portal Alliance to receive their school diploma, and to acknowledge the receipt of hundreds of thousands dollars 
in scholarship money from generous sponsors, and post-secondary entrance awards.   Congratulations to Joshua Seto, Valedicto-
rian and Ulysses Award recipient.  The local community and District Scholarships are still being determined, and a full list of schol-
arship winners will be sent out to all Grads as an insert to their Commencement Program. This was a truly special evening, which 
could not have taken place without the generous donation of time and effort from Peace Portal Alliance, and the use of their fa-
cility and grounds.  Thank you so much to their amazing team! 

June will be the final month of high school for many of our students, as they head off to new challenges after Graduation.  It has 
been a very unusual end to their Grad year, and they have shown tremendous courage and resiliency in finishing all of their 
courses on-line. The graduates of 2020 have been a wonderful group and will be greatly missed by the staff and students of Earl 
Marriott. We would like to take an opportunity to thank all of the parents and families who will also be leaving our school com-
munity as their children graduate.    We truly enjoyed celebrating your achievements at Commencement on May 27th, and we 
wish all of the students the best as they move on to their next  adventure.  Once a Mariner, always a Mariner! 

Our PAC will be holding their final meeting of the year on Monday, June 15th.  This hard-working group of parents are very sup-
portive of activities and events in the school, and have provided wisdom and experience to me in my role as Principal of EMS.  I 
would like to thank our new PAC Chair, Mr. DJ Craig and Vice Chair Mr. Andrew Homeyer for all of their work this year on behalf 
of the students, and to all the parents on the PAC Executive for their time and energy. Thank you also to the many PAC members 
who have spent years working on behalf of the students and parents of the school, and who are now ‘graduating’ with their chil-
dren. We will miss your wisdom and experience. The EMS PAC is welcoming any new participants for September.  PAC meetings, 
which are held on the last Monday of each month, are an excellent way to become connected with initiatives and programs in 
our school.  

We encourage everyone to keep working with their teachers on-line until the last week in June.  The finish line is in sight, so let’s 
give it everything we have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Claudine Davies 

Proud Principal of Earl Marriott Secondary 



 
 
 

2020-21 Surrey Schools calendar 
 

September 8, 2020 Schools Open 

September 28, 2020 Non-instructional day 

October 12, 2020 Thanksgiving Day 

October 23, 2020 Non-instructional day 

November 6, 2020 Non-instructional day 

November 11, 2020 Remembrance Day (Stat holiday) 

December 21, 2020 - January 1, 2021 Winter break 

January 4, 2021 Schools reopen after winter  break 

February 15, 2021 Family Day 

February 19, 2021 Non-instructional day 

March 15 – March 19, 2021 Spring break 

March 22 - March 26, 2021 School closure days 

April 2, 2021 Good Friday 

April 5, 2021 Easter Monday 

May 7, 2021 Non-instructional day 

May 24, 2021 Victoria Day 

May 31, 2021 Non-instructional day 

June 25, 2021 Administrative day/Schools close 
 
Sept. 18, 2018 



Earl Marriott Secondary 

Bell Schedule  

 

 

(8:25 Warning Bell) 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
8:35 – 9:50 A B C D A-D 

9:55 – 10:00      
10:00 – 11:25 B C D A A-D 

11:25 – 12:00 Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch 
12:05 – 1:25 C D A B A-D 

1:25 – 1:30      
1:30 – 2:50 D A B C A-D 

 (Day 1) (Day 2) (Day 3) (Day 4) (Weekly 
Rotation: 
Days 1-4) 

 



Earl Marriott Secondary 

Early Dismissal Schedule  

 

 

(8:25 Warning Bell) 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
8:30 – 9:35 A B C D A-D 

9:35 – 9:40      
9:40 – 10:45 B C D A A-D 

10:45 – 11:25 Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch 
11:30 – 12:35 C D A B A-D 

12:35 – 12:40      
12:40 – 1:45 D A B C A-D 

 (Day 1) (Day 2) (Day 3) (Day 4) (Weekly 
Rotation: 
Days 1-4) 

 



School Fees and Optional Enhancements to Programs* 
 

Earl Marriott Secondary, 2020-2021 
 

Student Activity Fee $20 
(Lock - $5, Student Council Events/Presenters - $4, Athletics - $6, 
Student Support - $2, Student Activities/School-Wide Initiatives - $3) 

 
Graduation Ceremony  $50 

Yearbook (optional) 
 

$50 

Workbooks (optional) French 9, 10 $10 
 French 11, 12 $15 

(Please refer to teacher before purchasing workbooks) 
 

Physics 11 $23 
Chemistry 11 $22 
Visual Arts $8 
Art Sketchbook $10 
Photography $5 

 
Foodsafe (optional certification) $20 
Baking & Pastry optional enhancement to program $40 
Foods 9-12 optional enhancement to program $40 
Culinary Arts 11/12 optional enhancement to program $50 

 
Deposit for texts or calculators Graphing calculator $125 
(fully refundable upon return) 

 
First Aid (optional certification) $15 

Advanced Placement Exam (optional) $125  
 
High Performance Hockey Academy $2000 



 
 

 Athletic Fees 
 

 Fall Season 

Volleyball  

Grade 8 $60 
Junior $80 
Senior $80 

Boys Soccer $65 (includes socks) 
Swimming $40 
X Country $40 

 Winter Season 
Curling 

 
$40 

Wrestling $40 
Basketball 

Grade 8 
 

$60 

Junior $80 
Senior $80 

 Spring Season 
Girls Soccer 

 
$65 (includes socks) 

Golf 
Junior 

 

$40 

Senior $60 
Water Polo $40 
Ultimate Frisbee $40 
Track and Field 

Grade 8 
 

$40 

Junior $60 
Senior $60 

Rugby  

Grade 8 Boys $80 
Junior $80 
Senior $100 
Girls $100 

 
Families who are unable to pay fees should contact their Vice- Principal. 
All requests to waive fees will be kept confidential. 



2020 EARL MARROTT SECONDARY WRITING CONTEST WINNERS 
 
Congratulations to all of our EMS students who entered our annual writing contest! Each of you who entered a poem, a prose 
piece, or both is truly a writer. We were honoured to have several writers and authors from our BC writing and performing commu-
nity who completed our judging this year. We wholeheartedly thank them: Laura Baziuk, Cristy Watson, Emma Schellenberg, Pame-
la Tarlow-Calder, Marla Coulas, Cindy Zhang, and Jared Schellenberg.   
 
Winners for Earl Marriott’s 2020 Writing Contest, in no particular order, are:  
 
Grade 8 winners: Hunter M. Erik M., Evan B., Sienna W. Emma H. Jaia K., Daniel C., Lukas B., Sahara O., and Isabella D. 
 
Junior Winners (grades 9/10): Daniella T., Desiree M., Gemma C., Aimee W., Preet L., Audrey K., Jamelia J., Izzy H., Elizabeth S.,  
Lydia D., and Hayley S. 
 
Senior Winners (grades 10/11): Orla M., Maddy R., Elise Z., Emily G. Kiana H., Hollie D., Hope S., Anjali K., Samantha P., Declan C., 
Meruert B., Dium M., Freya K., Ava B., Claire G., and Alyssa S. 

 
Each winner will receive a cheque provided by our P.A.C. as well as a certificate. The overall contest winner will receive an addition-
al cheque from the Earl Marriott Writing Scholarship fund that Mr. Earl Marriott and the family have kindly provided to Earl Mar-
riott Secondary since our inaugural writing contest.  
 
Again, congratulations to all of our writers! Please keep writing.  
 

 

Writing Awards 









There were 

many fun and 

congratulatory 

signs done by 

the volunteers 

at Peace Portal 

Alliance Church  

 

Commencement 2020 



Our Grads  

Lining up in 

preparation 

for entering 

the church  

 

 

 

The teacher 

Cheer Squad 







Congratulations to Josh Seto,  

Class of 2020 Valedictorian!  




